
This newsletter is designed to raise awareness of the work of the Stoke-on-Trent and Staffordshire Child Death Overview Panel (CDOP) and to bring news on our ongoing campaigns

Child Death Prevention 

Newsletter 

H
e

lp
in

g
 N

e
w

 D
riv

e
rs M

a
y

 2
0

2
5

there is a great online resource to support 

new drivers, and their parents or carers! 

Helping New 

Drivers created 

by Staffordshire 

Safer Roads 

partnership, 

shares short 

films including 

‘why crashes 

happen’ and 

‘rural roads’, and 

a quiz to 

support new 

drivers to get on 

the road safely  

https://www.helpingnewdrivers.co.uk/
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www.Helpingnewdrivers.co.uk

http://www.helpingnewdrivers.co.uk/

